Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting
February 11, 2008

Members Present: 
Brummer, Byrnes, Eisner, Kline, Rieck, St. Jean, Vanderbel

Under Discussion:

1. Speaker for Feb. 11, 2008 meeting is Paul Zukowski, head of   Child Protective Investigative Unit of the Citrus County Sheriff’s Office.

2. Chris Cornell will speak in March on children’s’ use of computer and free program available through Sheriff’s office to monitor that usage.
3. Mel Beckleheimer reminded us at an earlier meeting that this is the tenth anniversary of SMW Crime Watch. Will we celebrate?

4. Sheriff Dawsey is being asked to attend April meeting to swear in officers.

5. Bob Wesch, Assistant Director of Emergency Operations for Citrus County will be our guest speaker in May.

6. The Citrus County Sheriff’s Office is putting out a yearbook. A photo can be taken during the banquet on March 4. We decided to take a picture of the Board members to submit.

7. Nominations will take place at today’s meeting. Mike Cerny will chair that portion of the meeting.
8. Paperwork is still being filled out incorrectly. Lieutenants need to remind their drivers. A suggestion was made that Lieutenants e-mail each driver with the proper way to fill out paperwork.

9. Gerry Brummer is giving extra time to Lieutenants, Secretary, etc. for the additional work they do.

10. There has been a problem getting gas at Cumberland Farms. Sometimes the pump will not accept our card. Then we are sent to Circle K. When gas is put into the car, driver needs to get a receipt with all pertinent information on it.

11. Drivers must record mileage in when they start to drive and mileage out when the next driver takes over.

12. Water tickets must be filled out corre3ctly and completely. Make sure that address has Street, Court, Court North or South, Drive, properly identified.

13. When a driver is out for surgery or due to illness, a doctor’s note must be presented before he/she can return.

Michele Eisner

Secretary

